
January 23, 1942. 

The Board of Christian Education met in the Pastor's Study on Friday, 

January 23, at 5:30 p.m., the chairman, Dr. Holland Holton, presiding. The 

minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The following changes and appointments in the personnel of the Church 

School teaching staff were recommended and approved: Mrs. H. C. Smith, teacher 

for Mrs. Dickson's class instead of B. W. 0 1Neal; Tommy Hobbs, teacher of second 

year Junior boys; Louise Smith, teacher of third year Junior girls; Sarah Taylor, 

transferred from the Intermediate to Primary Department as pianist. 

Professor Wilson nominated Dr. Joseph McCracken for assistant scout 

master. The nomination was seconded by Mr. Allen and approved by the Board. 

A regular teacher training class as a part of the program for the Church 

School was suggested by Mr. Lentz. Discussion followed as to the advisability of 

this course of study being taken up by the Young Adult Class. Dr. Holton ap­

pointed a committee, consisting of Dr. Proctor, Mr. England and Mr. Lentz, to 

work out a satisfactory schedule for such a class. 

Looking toward the Easter program, Mr. Lentz asked that the various 

departments work among the non-church members of their classes in an effort to 

interest them in joining the church at that time. 

Mr. Lentz reported that as of the first of the year all bills for the 

Church School had been paid, leaving a balance of $23.15 in the treasury. 

There being no further business the meeting adjourned, the members being 

invited to attend the dinner of the Workers' Council immediately following. 

Those present were Dr. Holland Holton, J. C. Lentz, A. L. England, R. N. 

Wilson, Irving Allen, Dr. A. M. Proctor, Alice Fleming, Mrs. Frank Green, and 

Charlotte Corbin. 




